
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

BOROUGH OF MANTOLOKING 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
THE JOINT LAND USE PLANNING BOARD’S SCHEDULED 

MEETING FOR May 4, 2023 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO 
NO PENDING APPLICATIONS. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

____________________________                                                                                 
       VANESSA FALJEAN 
       Mantoloking Planning Board 
        

 
 
 
 
 

 


